
 
Please see questions from the PRC Panel providing the review of the Richland Fire Station project. 
 
  In the Richland D-B Fire Station application it shows Matthew Walker as the Project Manager 
(Consultant with Hill) 100% FTE during the procurement and design phase.   In the Spokane Convention 
Center project previously approved by the PRC, he was presented to be 50% FTE until 12/30/2014.   An 
explanation is probably in order. 
  Clarify please that the application is requested under RCW 39.10. 300 (5) 
 


